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Marguerite McLean 
.............. . . . . .  

From: Marguerite McLean 
.- 

Sent: 

To: Bill McNulty 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: Return of Confidential Document No. 06009-08 to FPL in Docket No. 080001-El. 

Monday, July 21,2008 1 :26 PM 

Pete Lester; Lisa Bennett; Tripp Coston; Cayce Hinton 

ok, per this e-mail, i will return confidential document 06009-08 back to the source. 
. . . . . . . . . . . .  ........... -_ . .  . .-. . . . . . . .  

From: Bill McNulty 
Sent: Monday, July 21,2008 1:17 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Pete Lester; Lisa Bennett; Tripp Coston; Cayce Hinton 
Subject: Return of Confidential Document No. 06009-08 to FPL in Docket No. 080001-EI. 

Marguerite, 

Please return to FPL Confidential Document No. 06009-08 filed July 11 in Docket No. 080001-El. It is FPL's response to FIPUGs 
1st set of interrogatories (Nos. 1, 2, 4, and 5) and 1st request for PODS (Nos. 1 .  2, 6, and IO). Technical staff has reviewed this 
information and has determined that if it needs to review this information further, it may request that it be furnished at a later time 
(GCL is in agreement). Also, FPL has agreed to maintain this information in their offices through the remainder of 2008 for staff's 
convenience in reviewing it again as necessary. I have told FPL's Terry Keith that the utility may call the Clerk's office later today 
to determine when the document will be available for pick-up. Thank you. 
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